                                       PHOTOGRAPH POLICY

Dear Parent,

At Tydd St. Mary C of E Primary School, we think it is important to use photographs of our pupils enjoying the varied activities at school to promote the positive aspects of the work that we do.

We use photographs in our internal publicity materials such as school brochures and booklets, on our corridor, in school books and classroom displays. In addition, in EYFS we upload photographs to Tapestry as part of the assessment process and to better involve parents in their child’s learning.

From time to time, articles and photographs of special events will appear in local newspapers (Spalding Guardian, The Voice, Lincolnshire Free Press & Fenland Citizen) and on the school website.

To do all we can to ensure all photographs of our pupils are used correctly they will be held in accordance with the Data Protection Act and will only be used for the purposes stated above.
I assure you that we have a responsible approach to the use of photographs and do hope that you are able to support us in publicising the many positive aspects of the work that we do.

I would be grateful therefore, if you are in agreement with our intentions, that you complete the slip below and return it to, and this will act as your consent to our use of photographs of your child (ren) until we are told otherwise.

Yours sincerely,

………………………………………………………………………………………………

To the Headteacher, Mrs Ely   Tydd St. Mary C of E Primary School

I have read and understood the school policy on the use of photographs and hereby give my consent that photographs of my child (ren) ……………………………………..are used for the purposes stated in the policy.

Signed……………………………..Date…………….

Name………………………………
Comments…………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

